
 

 

30th April 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

You will now be aware that your child has a confirmed place at Trawden Forest Primary School for September 
2021. I am very pleased to be able to welcome you to our wonderful school and look forward to meeting you 
and your child this term as your exciting adventure at Trawden Forest Primary School begins. 
 

The staff in the reception class will soon be contacting your child’s nursery to see what pre-school 
experiences your child has benefitted from. This is also an opportunity to discover their stage of development 
so that staff can tailor the provision in school to meet their needs. 
 

Unfortunately, due to current restrictions we are unable to hold a parental induction meeting in school yet.  
Instead we have created a page on our website, under the ‘Parents’ section, dedicated to our New Intake. 
On here we will put all the information that we think you may need. This page will go live in May. There are 
also a number of other events planned for the end of the summer term, where you will have the opportunity 
to visit school and speak to the Reception staff about your child (if restrictions are lifted as planned). These 
are detailed below :-  
 

* Tuesday 22nd June and Tuesday 29th June 10:30 – 11:30am are our Parental Stay and Play sessions. 
Please come along to both or one of the session and enjoy playing/learning with your child in the Reception 
class.  You and your child will meet the staff and be able to become familiar with the setting.  At this time 
staff will also be able to answer any questions or give more information.  
 

* Monday 12th July and Tuesday 13th July 9:30am – 12:00 noon these are the 2 transition days. 
Children are invited to both or one of these session to stay and learn alongside the other children who will 
be in the class in September, some of whom they may know from nursery. We request that for these sessions, 
upon arrival, parents wait in the KS1 playground where you will be met by a member of staff. We encourage 
you to leave your child with us for the session if they are happy for you to do so. 
 

In September, when the children officially start school, they will be invited to stay for either the morning or 
the afternoon session on Thursday 2nd September and Friday 3rd September.  They will then start full time 
from Monday 6th September. We will send more details about this later. 
 

We hope you enjoy being part of our school community and look forward to working with you. If you have 
any immediate concerns, please contact the school office 01282 865242.  
 
Please complete the attached slip and return it to school in the stamped addressed envelope provided. We 
look forward to working together with you throughout your child’s primary school years. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
L J Stinchon 

 

Mrs. L.J. Stinchon 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 
 

 
Childs Name ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 Please circle which Stay and Play session you will be attending 

 
           Tuesday 22nd June 10:30 – 11:30am                    Tuesday 29th June 10:30 – 11:30am 
 
           More details will follow for these sessions nearer the time. 
 
 
 
 Please circle which Transition session your child will be attending 

 
           Monday 12th July 9:30am – 12:00 noon         Tuesday 13th July 9:30am – 12:00 noon 
 
           More details will follow for these sessions nearer the time. 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________  Date: ______________ 
                                                                                      (parent/carer) 
 
 


